
From: Padilla, Ingrid  

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 9:59 AM 
To: Council Members 

Cc: Holstine, Clay; Ibarra, Angel; Roush, Michael; Swiecki, John 
Subject: Baylands Correspondence: Lise Dumont 

 
Phone message- dictated 
 
I want to express my concern about the proposed Development Plans for the Baylands Particularly in 
OU1 and OU2.  And that I would encourage City Council to look at a plan that is lower density housing 
with open space and trails and feels like Brisbane in OU1 and in OU2--rather than high density housing 
all crammed in in Ou1. 
 
Lise Dumont 
lmdumont@pacbell.net 
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